1314 North 7th Street
Columbia, MO 65201
@ p:573-443-2774

Boone County Regional Sewer District f: 573-499-0489

Clean water for your future

October 26, 2016

John Glascock

City of Columbia

P. O. Box 6015

Columbia, MO 65205-6015

RE: Amendment 7 to the General Cooperative Agreement dated March 8%, 2011

Dear Mr. Glascock:

Enclosed are 2 originals of the above — referenced agreement. The purpose of this agreement is
to provide sanitary sewer service to property on the west side of South Arrowhead Lake Drive. With
this agreement the BCRSD requests that this property be excused from annexation and development to
city standards. The property has been submitted as a potential plat to Arrowhead Lake Estates which is
served by the District and there is county sewer available to the property.

Additionally, Amendment 7 reflects that the BCRSD will pay the “special connection fee for the
Cascades Pump Station™ and the “regular connection fee” which is required by the City for sewer
connection to the City’s treatment system.

I hope this amendment is acceptable and I look forward to hearing from you in regards to its
approval by the City Council. If this amendment is acceptable, please sign the originals and return one
original to me.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please call me at 573-443-2765 or e-
mail me at tratermann@bcrsd.com. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,
BOONE COUNTY REGIONAL SEWER DISTRICT

om Ratermann
General Manager

Enclosures

C: File
Dave Sorrell
Erin Keys
Steve Keithahn
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